
Feedback on Skelmanthorpe Library building improvements  
 
Project  
Skelmanthorpe Library building was recently transferred to Denby Dale Parish 
Council.   The old doors and windows have been replaced to improve the building as 
a community venue.  
 
Cost 
The total cost of the work by a local contractor was £19,800 excluding VAT.  The 
work to remove and replace 52 windows and 3 doors took place over Summer 2016. 
 
Beneficiaries 
All community users of the building benefit now and in future. Users have given 
positive feedback to the parish council, library staff and contractor.  
 
Evaluation  
The work has improved the appearance and energy efficiency of the building.  It has 
also reduced noise in the building.  
 
What next  
Denby Dale Parish Council has arranged an open day in November to promote use 
of the building by the local community.   Further projects may be planned following 
on from this.  
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